
 

 

                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Uganda Girls Project    
     St. Mary by the Sea Parish, Rockaway Beach, Oregon   

A message from the St. Mary by the Sea, Uganda 
Team,  July 1, 2024 
**Our friend, Tim Law is back home in Seattle following his trip to 
Uganda. He recently sent us the following pictures and reported 
that Sr. Maria Theresa and girls from St.Aloysius say hello and 
wish everyone well. They thank you for your love and your schol-
arship support you give them! 
 
**Our financials are now up to date through the end of May. Our 
fund raising target is $60,000 this year which is the same as last 
year. We are supporting the future leaders of Uganda! Even 
though we are somewhat concerned about money . . .  

      *We are still optimistic that we can reach our goal! * 
 

          Thank you everyone for your support!! 

 

From the PrinciPal’s oFFice. . . . 
 Greetings from St. Aloysius! 
    We wish you a happy Independence Day for your country.   

On this side we’ve been busy with field trip activi-
ties. Learning the importance of good farming 
techniques is important for our students. The S4 
(10th grade) students had a field trip to see an 
agricultural exhibition. Many girls, who will not 
continue onto university, come from small villages 

and will help earn family money by selling small farming pro-
duce and also growing crops to feed their families.   
 
I’ve also sent follow-up retreat pictures for you to enjoy.    

           May God bless you. . . .  
                                                       

 

 
     
         

        Tim Law visiting 
    St. Aloysius in June! 
                            

       
 

Sister Maria Theresa, Principal 



Thank you for your very generous donations! Sister appreciates all you have done for her girls. Future donation checks should be made out to  
St. Mary by the Sea Church  (Please write UGANDA on the memo line) and mail to: 

St. Mary by the Sea 
ATTN: Catherine Imbrie 

P.O Box 390 
Rockaway Beach, OR 97136 

           OR give online at: www.stmarybythesea.com  click on Online Giving and under Fund choose St.Aloysius School in Uganda. 

                                                                    THANK YOU TO ALL OF OUR FRIENDS AND PATRONS! 

 

 

Our field trip to the agricultural exhibition! 

From our retreat! 

 

Daughters of Mary sisters who live 
and teach at St. Aloysius! 


